

FERRY SCHEDULE REVIEW

August 1, 2011

At the July CTC Board of Directors meeting it was decided to investigate possible changes to the Ferry/Bus schedule.

During the next few weeks, Carol will be contacting businesses on the island that have employees from the Mainland with a fixed work schedule to determine the impact of the current schedule on those businesses.

Carol will also post a questionnaire on the website and on the boat for commuters to provide further input into the schedule.

After collecting this information and determining the financial impact of schedule changes, Carol will present a report to the Board of Directors at their August 18th meeting. The Board will review the information and determine if changes are warranted.

Any changes to the schedule would take place after the August meeting, likely in conjunction with the start of the school year.

Thank you.